
SPECIAL MEETING FOR BRAD COLE 
APRIL 3, 2023 

 
The Lincoln Village Council met on Monday April 3, at 6:30 p.m. for a special 
meeting for a variance request for Brad Cole. The meeting opened with The 
Pledge of Allegiance.  Those in attendance included President Phillips, 
Treasurer/Zoning Administrator Mahalak, Clerk Somers, Council Members 
Durham, Gauthier, Lucas, Schick and Werth.  Wambold was absent. Marilyn 
Wissmiller, Planning Chairperson, presented the variance request from Brad. Mr. 
Cole has requested a variance to erect storage units that do not meet the 20-foot 
requirement.  Instead they would be within 10 feet of the property line.  By 
allowing the variance it would keep the current driveway open for both sets of 
units.  If the building was turned the opposite way it would mean that the doors 
would face the Credit Union and then another driveway would need to be 
installed. Audience member Rosie Perrin stated that she feels it would be a good 
thing to grant the variance. The issue will be voted on at the regular meeting.  A 
motion was made by Durham to adjourn the special meeting, Gauthier offered 
support.  Carried.  
Linda K. Somers 
Village Clerk  


